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Interim Seat Open on Geneva Park District Board 

GENEVA, IL  — The Geneva Park District Board of Commissioners will appoint an interim 
commissioner following a vacancy on the Board. The interim commissioner will serve through 
April 30, 2025. Eligible candidates must be 18 years old and a Geneva Park District resident 
for at least one year prior to the election. Individuals must express interest by Sept. 4, 2024 via 
email at nvickers@genevaparks.com. 
 
Board President John Frankenthal resigned from his position Aug. 19. The Park District thanks 
John for his 15 years of dedicated volunteer service, creativity, and support, and wishes him all 
the best. Board Vice President Jay Moffat will be acting President for the remainder of the 
term. 
 
 
About the Geneva Park District 
Established in 1953, the Geneva Park District has over 35,000 program participants and offers 
over 3,500 programs that include preschool, a before & after school program, arts and crafts, 
trips, special events, athletics, dance, martial arts, cultural arts, gymnastics, tumbling, camps, 
toddler, youth, and adult programs. 

Over the span of more than 50 years we have made great strides in meeting the needs of a 
growing community. The park district has developed bike/pedestrian trails, playgrounds and 
parks, athletic fields, outdoor aquatic centers and water spraygrounds, a community center, a 
recreation center, two fitness centers, a community theater, a skate park, and a mini-golf 
course and a disc golf course, as well as acquired many acres of open space. 
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